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Medical Administration examinations update July 2020

As outlined in our mitigation information regarding the Medical Administration qualifications, we are
arranging an additional exam series in September to replace the exams which were cancelled in June as a
result of Covid-19 restrictions.

The dates are below for the following components:

5519-220/ 5528-265 11 September (Friday)
5519-330 10 September (Thursday)
5519-223/ 5528-268 18 September (Friday)
5519-335/ 5528-364 17 September (Thursday)
5519-336/ 5528-365 18 September (Friday)

Whilst we have waived the usual late booking fee for these qualifications, the latest date we can accept
booking is 24 August 2020.

These qualifications are included in the mitigation document under the Business tab
https://www.cityandguilds.com/covid-19/mitigation-approaches-for-vrgs-nvgs

These dates are being uploaded to the Walled Garden.



